COVID-19

Frequently Asked Questions

March 23, 2020

UJ UnitedHealthcare




Pharmacy coverage

Will pharmacy coverage or treatment be impacted by COVID-19?

Eligible fully insured and self-funded UnitedHealthcare and OptumRx members who need an early
prescription refill to ensure they have sufficient medication on hand may request one through their

current pharmacy. We encourage members to consider their current supply as well as their near
term medication needs prior to refilling prescriptions early.

The recent change to the refill too soon edit allows members with active eligibility to obtain an early
refill of their prescription medications if they have refills remaining on file at a participating retail,
specialty or mail-order pharmacy.

The refill obtained will stay consistent with the standard days’ supply previously filled by the member
as allowed by their plan (e.g., 30 or 90 day supply).

Delivery options are available through Optum home delivery, which has no delivery fees and through
select retail pharmacies including Walgreens and CVS who have waived delivery fees.

UNITEDHEALTHCARE PROPRIETARY AND CONFIDENTIAL -

UnitedHealthcare’s presentation materials and responses to your questions are intended to provide general information and assistance
during this national emergency and do not constitute medical, legal or tax advice. Please contact your medical, legaland tax advisors on
how to respond to this situation. The materials and discussion topics do not constitute a binding obligation of UnitedHealthcare with
respect to any matter discussed herein.

Some of our products and networks have different features and as aresult different guidelines and protocols are applicable to them.
Please contact your UnitedHealthcare account representative for additional details.
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